KURE BEACH COMMUNITY CENTER
COMMITTEE MINUTES
JANUARY 9, 2007

The first meeting in 2007 was opened with a prayer by Frances Regan.
Members present were: Frances Regan, Nancy Hughes, Jackie Phillips,
Jean Martin, Pat Holleman, Helen Wilson, Jerry Smith, and Pat Slachetka.
Jeannie Gordon was traveling.

There was a brief celebration of coffee and cake in honor of the birthday of
Frances Regan.

Minutes from the December 5% meeting were accepted as written.
Treasurer Jeannie Gordon was not in attendance due to a trip to Thailand
but she did have handouts available with reporting income through

November and expenses through December 2006. Copies were distributed
to the members.

AWARDS BANQUET:

Helen Wilson, Chairwoman of this event reported on the latest information
and plans as follows:
FRIDAY, MARCH 30, 2007
CAROLINA BEACH MARRIOTT
TICKETS: $20.00

Following is an outline of the evening’s events:
6:00 P.M. BUFFET DINNER BEGINS
7:00 P.M. PROGRAM WILL FOLLOW SHORTLY ATFTER DINNER
8:00 P.M. DANCING TO THE MUSIC OF: TONY & DIANE

CHOICE OF ENTREE: Beef Tenderloin tips
Chicken Tuscany
Grilled Salmon
Side includes all of the following: Salad, potatoes, rice, vegetable, rolls &
butter, dessert, coffee, tea.

Plans to begin working on printing tickets and the program were discussed
and the Chairwoman Helen Wilson will begin getting these two projects
started and hopefully completed within the next month. We need to begin
selling tickets as soon as possible.
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COMMITTEES:

TICKETS:
Tickets will be designed by Helen and her committee (Pat Holleman,
and Jackie Phillips) and discuss the changed with Tim Fuller.
Hopefully, tickets will be available at or before our February meeting.

PROGRAM:
Helen and her committee (Frances Regan and Pat Slachetka) will
begin working on the program as soon as possible and should
assistance be necessary, members will be ¢contacted as needed.

TABILE DECORATIONS:

Helen and Nancy Hughes will be responsible for this chore, and will
ask members to assist as needed.

DOOR PRIZES:
Beside the main door prize to be donated by the Marriott, the decision
not to have any other deor prizes was discussed, voted on, and passed
at our last meeting. However, we will have lovely table centerpieces
available and they will be given out — ONE at each table. The
cominittee will decide how this will be handled.

PARADE FLOAT:
A short discussion took place about our float in the 6oth
ANNIVERSARY PARADE and all agreed that all committee members
will work on the float. We will ask to have some of the AIKIDO men
on the float as well as possibly some ladies from the aerobic class.
Jean Martin and Jerry Smith are responsible for this chore,

COPIES OF MEETING MINUTES:
Beginning immediately, members who do not have access to a
computer will be able to pick up their copy of minutes at Town Hall
within 10 days of a meeting date.

BANNER:

The Community Center will have banner recognition on the plague
which will be placed at Town Hall.

The meeting was closed at approximately 11:45 a.m.

OUR NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR: FEBRUARY 6 AT
10:00 A.M.

Respectfully submitted by:

Patricia Slachetka
January 15, 2007



